
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Friday 12th February 2021 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

 Appointment of New Group Director for MacIntyre  

 

I hope you are keeping well in these challenging times. 

 

I wanted to let you know Kevin Rodger has been appointed to Group Director of Education 

and Children’s Services for MacIntyre. This role includes acting as CEO of MacIntyre 

Academies - providing support and oversight to the Principals of our schools and strategic 

direction on behalf of the Trust Board. 

 

Kevin is passionate about the education and life chances of children and young people, is an 

experienced and confident leader and has an understanding of the range of issues facing 

Special Schools, Further Education and Children’s Social Care.   

  

I have enjoyed this interim role since September and will be handing over for two weeks 

when Kevin joins us on 1st March. I am confident it will be a smooth transition with very low 

impact for the schools.  If you have any questions, please direct them to your school 

Principal in the first instance. 

   

 

Best wishes 

 

 

 

Andrew Moran 

Director of Education, MacIntyre 

CEO, MacIntyre Academies 

 
 
 
 
 
 


